Canby Planning Commission Regular Meeting September 10, 1984

MEMBERS PRESENT:

Chairman Kahut, Commissioners McKibbin, Seale,

Davis, Shinn and Cutsforth

MEMBER ABSENT:

Commissioner Schrader

OTHERS PRESENT:

City Planner Bud Atwood, City Attorney John

Kelley, Secretary Virginia Shirley, City Council-

man Gene Clift, Brad Taggart, Joe Davis, and

others

The minutes of the meeting of August 27, 1984, were approved as presented.

City Planner Atwood read letters from Dick Land and Terry Emmert asking for an extension of a subdivision on land described as Tax Lots 400, 500 and 600, Section 4C, T4S, R1E. The staff recommendation was for approval of the extension of the project. The City Attorney have a history of what has happened since the first approval was given for this project. Commissioner Davis asked if the applicant had to pay a fee for the continuation request. City Planner Atwood explained that no fee was involved.

\*Commissioner Shinn moved to approve a six months extension of the project. The motion was seconded by Commissioner Cutsforth and passed unanimously with the Chairman voting.

The meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m.

This meeting has been recorded on tape.

Respectfully submitted,

Virginia Shirley, Secretary Canby Planning Commission